Melissa Allan (VPA)

From: Brad Stoneman

Sent: Saturday, 27 November 2021 7:51 AM

To: Peter Cooper (VPA); Laurie Mitchell (VPA)

Cc: Samuel Duff (VPA); jaclyn.symes@parliament.vic.gov.au; richard.wynne@parliament.vic.gov.au;
mitchell.advocacy@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au

Subject: No Quarry

| am citing Amendment C158 - Beveridge North West PSP and officially object to the development of a quarry at 175
Northern Highway in Wallan.

This would cause extra traffic pressure on an already overloaded road.

It will also cause issues with dust and noise and lower property prices in Wallan We don’t want the quarry. There are
little or no benefits for Wallan or the Mitchell Shire.

Regards

Brad Stoneman





